
 

 

 

            
                 

            
           

             
          

Mayor Gene McGee said, “We are honored 
to be recognized by NADO, and we are 

pleased to be able to provide this 
playground to families with and without 
special needs. Recognition needs to go to

Adam’s Project, Inc. and all the donors and 
community volunteers who initiated the

project with the City of Ridgeland.”  


